
 
 
 

Greetings From your FCS Agent

We started off the month of April with our Tie Dye class. I want especially
thank Sue Tackett for teaching the class.  We had a great turn out of both
youth and adults. Our Make and Take series is coming to an end, but we
will definitely do it again with a series of new classes! We are going to take
a little break for summer and fall, but start back in 2024 when we have
our new facility.   

A new FCS advisory council met this month.  If you attended that meeting,
I want to thank you again!  I am so excited about opportunities to partner
with other groups and individuals from this council. They each have so
much to bring to the work that we do and we are already working on
plans for a community wide program for families in June! 

I  also got to help with the planning of Celebrate the Child at WCMS.  Nikki
Calhoun went to represent our office and promote programs and provide
educational info to families for FCS, 4-H, and Ag.  One of my favorite
things about working in our office is how we all help each other and work
as a team.  We also depend so much on each of our volunteers and
leaders and I'm so thankful for each of you! 

We had a great time at our tour to Morehead!  We learned so much
about the history and especially enjoyed visiting a quilt shop!  I always
enjoy spending time with Homemaker members and getting to know
each of you better!

IThere are many opportunities to get involved this month and the
upcoming months.  I hope you will join us!
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May 2nd 11am- Homemaker Council
May 3rd 10am-Mom's Group
May  4th 1pm-Hike and Learn Laurel Gorge Cultural Heritage
Center
May 4th 6pm- Foster Parent Support Group
May 5th- Come and Create Sew Day
May 9th 10am-Extension District Board Meeting 
May 11th Noon- Make and Take Floral Arrangement
May 18th 6pm-Door Hanger Class
May 19th- Come and Create Sew Day
May  26th 10am- Laugh and Learn Playdate

We had such a great time on our trip to Morehead!  I'm already
thinking ahead of other tours we can do in the future where we don't
have any walking.  Suggestions are welcome! 
May 8-11 Melanie Franks, Starlene Harris and I will be in Louisville
for the State KEHA meeting.   
Don't forget to nominate officers for next year at your May meeting,
if you don't meet in the summer. I need to know the officers, BEFORE
August so we can have the booklets updated by opening day. 
Don't forget to register for the Annual Meeting!  June 1st is the
deadline to register. The guest speakers will be Homemakers from
another county, speaking on the history of covered bridges. 
 Be working on your cultural arts entries.  There is so much talent
within our members, please consider entering! If you need a copy of
the categories, let us know!
Each club will need to send $10 for centerpieces and must bring an
item valued at $25 for the silent auction.  You may bring additional
less expensive items as well.  Club of the Year and scholarship
application are due by June 1st. Contact the office for applications.

 
Mark Your Calendars

Bingosize will be offered twice a week during May and June at the
Chapel House. Everyone is welcome to join us!  The schedule is on the
next page.  Don't miss our on the fun!

For more information or to register for any of these programs, please
call 474-6686
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